
Mr. Roger Potter, Supervisor 
Special Services Dept. 
Remington Arms, Inc. 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, New York 13357 

Dear Roger, 

Stafford Supply Co. 
P.O. Box 3011 
Fairfax, Va. 22038 
(703) 222-5151 
April 9, 1991 

Enclosed please find a copy of our correspondence of Nov., 
1990. It is self explanatory. Had I not been activated and 
deployed to the Gulf, I would have contacted you sooner to secure 
the exact production date of the Custom Shop XP-100. 

After discussion betwee~ yourself, your Supervisor Dennis, 
and myself, it was agreed that you would place the order for our 
Custom XP-100, and we would follow up with an order. This was 
done. When you are able to locate the order and determine the 
exact production date, please let me know. Again, thanks for all 
of your help. I hope you are happy in your new (promotion, 
higher salary, more time off?) job. 

BEST REGARDS 
UPPLY 

PPS 04818 


